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          Wednesday, 20th November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are pleased to confirm that the school photograph proofs have been delivered to school and 
your child will come home with their proof cards today.  The proof card will show two images and 
once you have logged into your account you will see a number of images to choose from.  You will 
find the username and password on your proof card.  
 
The online cut-off date for orders to be placed for free postage back to the school is Friday, 29th 
November.  After this date you may still order photos however, these will be sent to your home 
address and a postage fee will apply.   
 
The orders will be sent to school after Friday, 29th November and we will notify you when they have 
been received in school.   
 
If you have not received your proof card, please contact the School Office  
 
Kind regards, 
 
The School Office 
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